
The Laymen’s Evangelical Fellowship International invites you  

Melbourne Retreat  
October 19 – 21, 2018  

West Footscray, Melbourne  

  

  

  

   
  

  

Come prepared to study God’s word from the Bible at the retreat. The emphasis of the 
meetings is on listening to the Word of God and prayer, thus equipping the hearers to be 
fruitful and effective in their Christian lives. Registration for the retreat is necessary.  

  
Laymen’s Evangelical Fellowship  

PO Box 1072, Armadale, Western Australia 6992 

Email: bills.rod@gmail.com  

Phone: 0411037296 

  

  

  

  

Who Should Come?  
  
Jesus used to take His followers apart for special days of prayer and teaching. In the same way, 

we want this prayer retreat to be a time when Jesus is the center of all our attention.  

  

Our Lord Jesus Christ is able to help us with our most perplexing problems. He will refresh us, 

re-focus our vision upon eternal goals, heal us, and give us strength to overcome life’s problems 

and advance with the gospel.  

  

Come if you want to grow in your walk with Christ. Come if you need His touch in your life. 

   

Come let us seek the Lord! He will bless us. Now here’s your opportunity to come and bring your 

friends.  
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What should I bring?  Please bring your Bible, notebook and pen.  

Begin of retreat  

Friday 19th of October 2017 evening meeting 

and prayer at 7.00pm followed by light supper. 

End of retreat  

Sun 21st of October 2017 after 2.30 session.  

Meeting times  

Friday 7.00pm 

Saturday 9:30am, 2.00pm and 7:00pm 

Sunday 9.30am & 2.00pm 

  

Registration  

There is no formal charge for attending the 

retreat. Retreat costs are meant to be covered by 

the freewill offerings of those who attend.  

Contact  Sydney Paul 0458811413 

drsydpaul@gmail.com  

 

Rodney Bills 0411037296 

bills.rod@gmail.com 

 

 

Location  Scots Presbyterian Church  

(HALL AT THE REAR) 

141 Essex Street, West Footscray 

Melbourne  

VIC 3012 
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